
 

 

 

Hello families, 
 
We had a great time during shape week, I think finding shapes around the room was their 
favorite activity and they enjoyed the books we read. They are making great progress using 
scissors and many children shared that they are practicing at home! 
 
On Monday and Tuesday this week we will do a marble rolling egg project. The children will 
also begin making their spring baskets by molding a wet paper plate. We dip the plate in a 
bucket of water and form it around a coffee can. Once the plate is dry, we will remove it 
and add a handle. 

Wednesday and Thursday we will be decorating their baskets. They will not bring their 
baskets home these days. The teachers will fill their baskets with a few goodies and they 
will bring them home next week before Spring break. 

Our 5-day class will be salt painting an egg and learning about chickens. Our Friday class 
will be making a cute chick project. 

Mrs. Villone, Miss Lena, and I look forward to seeing you soon! 

Joan 
727-4488 
 
Dates to Remember: 

April 6th – Easter Egg Hunt 4 pm 

April 14th – 18th – Spring Recess – School closed 

 


